Learning together for a better future
Our upcoming exciting fundraising events
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Dear Parent and Carer,

We hope this letter finds you and your families in good health. It is with great enthusiasm that we write to
inform you about the exciting opportunities that we, School Parliament, have been working on this term.

As you are aware, fund raising has moved from FORSA to now School Parliament and this term we are hoping
to raise funds for the school to support the development of our outside areas in particular. In our recent
meeting we met and came up with some great ideas to raise money for this cause.

Here's what we have in mind:

=  Movie Night KS2: We're having a film night after-school on Friday 1st December, from 6-8pm. Tickets will cost
£3.

= Movie Night KS1: The KS1 film night is after-school on Friday 8th December from 5-7pm. Tickets will cost £3.

=  Donation for the Present Room and Christmas Fayre: On the 8th of December, we will have a non-uniform day
and ask for children to bring in the following items to school.
Donation Suggestions
Preschool, Nursery: Unwanted/unused gifts for school to recycle
Reception: Fill an empty jar (the jar will be provided) with sweets, treats or toys.
Year 1 and 2: Chocolate
Year 3: Toiletries
Year 4, 5 and 6: Unwanted/unused gifts for school to recycle

= Christmas Fayre Monday December 18th 3.30-4.15pm: The children will be making Christmas gifts with their
classrooms for the Christmas fayre and arranging games for children to play. There will also be a chance to meet
Santa and receive a small gift.

We also have the upcoming Charity Events:
Children in Need - bring in £1: On this day will be wearing non-school uniform on Friday17th November. All money

raised will go to this important Children’s charity. Our non-school uniform choice is SPOTTY clothing.
Save the Children - bring in £1: Our annual Christmas jumper day will be on Friday 1st December.

We love having parents involved, and your help is essential. We thank you for taking the time to read our
letter.

Warm regards,

Mrs Davies and the Pupil Parliament Team.
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